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AGENDA ITEM 7 
 
COUNCIL – 10 DECEMBER 2008 
 
MEMBERS’ QUESTIONS 
 
Question 1 
 
Councillor R Gilbert to ask the Leader of the Council: 
 
Is the Leader pleased with the progress being made by the Bishop’s Stortford 
2020 Group, and can he advise when the Executive is scheduled to receive 
an update report? 
 
Question 2 
 
Councillor D Clark to ask the Leader of the Council: 
 
Does the Leader still support the motion passed by this Council in September 
2007: “This Council believes that scrutiny is an essential element of the 
Council's decision-making process, providing openness and transparency 
and leading to better outcomes”? 
 
Question 3 
 
Councillor M Wood to ask the Executive Member for Environment and 
Conservation: 
 
Would the Executive Member for Environment and Conservation care to 
comment on a recent article in the Bishop’s Stortford Observer on the latest 
recycling figures in which it congratulated Uttlesford on its success in its latest 
recycling figures but at the same time said East Herts was rubbish! 
 
Question 4 
 
Councillor M Wood to ask the Leader of the Council: 
 

Would the Leader of the Council welcome the idea of new Local Authorities 
Leaders Board which would have joint responsibility with the Regional 
Development Agency? 


